
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

9/6 School Day (FRIDAY) 

9/10 Vision & 

         Hearing Screening 

9/17 School Pictures 

9/27 School Day (FRIDAY) 

        11:30 Release for          

         Homecoming    

10/14-18 6th Yellowstone 

10/24 AR points due 

10/29 Picture retakes 

Registration Reminder 
It’s not too late to look at your student’s registration 
and your IC parent account.  
These need to be updated with Emergency Contact 
information, lunch accounts, and parent information 
for every student in your household. 
Free and Reduced applications must be completed 
every year by households who choose to do so.   
 
 
  

 Welcome back to school for the 2024-2025 school year!  We are excited to start this year.  You 
make an incredible difference in the education of your student.  Thank you for following up with your child on 
any homework needing to be completed, helping ensure your child reads each day, and helping your child with 
math facts.  We are excited about how well CES students do academically and recognize the important 
partnership with you in helping make this happen. 
 As we get going with another year, please consider being involved with our PTO.  You will receive 
notification of our meetings.  Our first meeting occurs September 4th at 4:30 in the CES library.  The PTO helps to 
enhance programs being offered at CES and plans extra events to help provide additional experiences to our 
students.  We are continuing to work to fundraise for a CES playground enhancement.  We are getting closer 
and closer to our goal but still have a way to go.  We appreciate your help in this regard so all of our students 
can benefit from this. 
 Please be sure you have filled out a free and reduced lunch form.  These are now digital and can be 
found on the district website.  Please keep an eye on your child’s lunch balance throughout the year to ensure 
you are able to keep funds in the account.   
 Please feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher if you have questions or concerns as we get going 
with this year.  We are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Dietz 
Cokeville K-12 Principal   
  

  
  
 

Note from the Nurse  
 
Hello parents! We are excited about our new Over-the-Counter 
medication policy this year. Our LCSD2 Nursing Team worked 
hard last year in developing and implementing this policy to 
provide better care to our students. We now have Over-the-
Counter medication permission forms at CES and CHS for 
parents to complete if they desire. Only medications selected on 
the form will be administered by a nurse or secretary after a 
confirmation phone call to parents. These forms can be updated 
at any time. In the future Over-the-Counter medication 
authorization will be included in the online registration process.  
 
 

 


